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COMMITTEE ON DEFENCE AND MILITARY VETERANS DEFERS DISCUSSION ON SANDF PROCUREMENT OF CUBAN MEDICINE
 
Parliament, Wednesday, 26 January 2022 – The Portfolio Committee on Defence and Military Veterans today deferred the discussion on the matter related to the importation and use of the Cuban immune booster, Heberon®️ Alpha R 2B Human Recombinant Alpha 2B Interferon, to allow the Minister of Defence and Military Veterans and relevant stakeholders to scrutinise and interact with the report.
 
The committee welcomed the presentation and looks forward to the full report. The committee Chairperson, Mr Cyril Xaba, said he will approach the Minister to release the report to all relevant parties, including the committee, South African Health Products Regulatory Authority and the Auditor-General in order for them to study it and be better prepared to interact with the Department of Defence.
 
Mr Xaba said: "Members of the committee agreed to defer the full discussion on the matter until the Minister, who is indisposed, is able to attend the committee meeting and gives permission for the report to be shared with members and stakeholders."
 
He said the committee heard that the consignment of Interferon has been returned to Cuba. The committee will communicate a new date and time for the rescheduled meeting.

ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON DEFENCE AND MILITARY VETERANS, MR CYRIL XABA.
 
For media enquiries or interviews with the Chairperson, please contact the committee's Media Officer:
Name: Mr Brent Simons
Parliamentary Communication Services
Cell: 081 503 1840
E-mail: bsimons@parliament.gov.za
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